
May is Deck Safety

Month  , the perfect

time for homeowners

to ensure their decks

are in top condition for

the season ahead. 

A key element to enjoying your deck for years to

come is making sure it is safe for your family,

friends, and special family events such as birthday

parties, graduations and weddings. In the interest

of deck safety, homeowners should inspect their

decks frequently and consider a professional deck

inspection at least yearly. 

CHECK 
YOUR 
DECK®

®

There are deck safety checklists and information just for you, to assure you

have details available to you to evaluate your deck. Please visit: NADRA.org  
to view the 10-Point Consumer Checklist.   


